
  Paul Neary  

 
    

 
 

To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you to voice my concerns on the below issues that are to be discussed  

 
  
       The temporary measures which are to be further extended include: 
 

 increased powers for emergency officers and the Chief Health Officer to impose 
restrictions on the movement and interactions of persons, facilitate contact tracing, 
and enforce quarantine requirements amendments relating to attendance 
requirements for meetings of various groups and agencies and for the conduct of 
proceedings of courts/tribunals and other bodies (including provisions to facilitate 
remote attendance, voting, and authorisations using audio or audio-visual links) 

 modified notification requirements (allowing electronic notification) for certain 
proposals for community consultation or for the issuing of notices to individuals 

 various amendments relating to planning requirements and environmental 
approvals 

 amendments relating to access to relief measures for tenants and commercial lease 
holders 

 amendments relating to bodies corporate and the manufactured homes sector 
(including providing for the deferral of fee contributions and limitations on 
increases to site rent) 

 various measures to facilitate the holding of state by-elections and local government 
by-elections and fresh elections in a COVID-safe manner 

 provisions enabling variations to liquor licensing to support temporary takeaway 
sales by operators of licensed venues disrupted by COVID-19  

 public health related provisions governing the care of persons with a cognitive or 
intellectual disability, the delivery of mental health services, the operation of prisons 
and youth detention centres, and related measures. 

 
As we are now entering almost 18 months of an emergency lockdown, I believe with all of the 
gathered evidence from around the world that COVID is a scam created to force fear and 
unlawful laws on the people of Australia. 
 
We are creating a divide amongst the people by not allowing them to hear both sides of the 
story . Since the introduction of the COVID vaccine we have seen the following statistics.  
 
Since the beginning of the vaccine rollout to 27 June 2021, there have been over 
7.3 million doses of COVID-19 vaccines administered. The TGA has received and 
reviewed 335 reports of deaths in people who have recently been vaccinated and 
found that two were definitely linked to vaccination. These were both TTS cases 
related to the AstraZeneca vaccine. 
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Total adverse event reports to 27 June 2021 

4.6 
Reporting rate per 1000 doses 

33,807 
Total AEFI reports received 

7,374,666 
Total doses administered 

23,235 
Total reports for AZ vaccine 

10,314 
Total reports for Comirnaty 

263 
Total reports for brand not  

 
 
These are the reports we know off ! Who is to say there is not more !  
 
With a population of 25 million , these numbers are far more worse than the COVID related 
deaths . ( when I say COVID related , I mean those that actually died of Covid-19)  
 
We the people of Australia call for all Covid restrictions to be lifted immediately . The Australian 
government are committing crimes against humanity by ordering people into lockdowns . We 
have our constitutional right to be informed the truth.  
 
This is not communist country so please listen to the people . 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Paul Neary  
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